We have been learning to write
letters. We have all written letters to
Santa and last week on the way to
Kindergym we posted our letters at
the Post Office. We are hoping that
Santa sends us all a reply. At
Kindergym, there were four super fun
obstacle courses. We had to climb,
jump, balance, crawl and run through
tunnels. There was also a hockey
course and basketball shooting.

On Tuesday we went to Ripponlea on
the bus with all the junior school. We
had an app on our ipads called Hide
and Sheep. We walked around the
gardens looking for signs with Shaun
the Sheep on them, then we took
photos. Shaun was posing and doing
silly things in our photos. It looked
like he was really with us. It was lots
of fun searching the gardens. We had
to find 11 stamps, We didn't get them
all because the garden was huge and
we couldn't find them, however, some
of the other classes found all of the
stamps. It was a long ride on the bus!
We saw tall buildings, construction
sites and even some people cleaning
windows on a skyscraper hanging
down the side of the building.

In class, we have started making

Christmas decorations to make our
room look festive.
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